
From: Taylor, Richele
To: stephanie.davis@llr.sc.gov <stephanie.davis@llr.sc.gov>

Date: 8/23/2016 11:42:21 AM
Subject: irf

Hey Stephanie! Hope you are doing well! Missing you guys….
 
I have to reach out to an Athena Christensen at IRF.  Is this the same Athena we met with before? I had last name 
“Westerner” so I didn’t know if she had changed names perhaps? Or my contact info is wrong? Seemed unlikely to 
have two Athenas.
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 
Safe Place SC – www.safeplaceSC.sc.gov
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